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Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity Announces 2023-24 Board of Directors Leadership 
 
Colorado Springs, CO (July 1, 2023)—Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity Board of Directors elected officers 
for FY 2024 at its June meeting. The fiscal year begins July 1, 2023. Pikes Peak Habitat board leadership and 
the officer slate for the coming year are as follows: 
 
President: Eric Stolp, Thrivent, Engagement Leader 
Vice President: Joe DesJardin, Proterra Properties, Director of Entitlements 
Treasurer: Robert Giunta, U.S. Bank, Business Banking Relationship Manager 
Secretary: Janna Mulder, Broadmoor Bluffs Realty, Real Estate Broker 
Member at Large: Jay Carlson, Front Range Commercial, Managing Broker and Principal 
Member at Large: Ryan Panariso (immediate past board president), Bank of the San Juans, Market President 
 
The nonprofit organization’s board also elected two new members: David C. Warner and Tim Trowbridge. 
Both currently serve on Pikes Peak Habitat’s Finance, ReStore, and Site Selection committees.  
 
Warner, who is Senior Vice President Commercial Banking at Academy Bank, also serves as Vice President 
of the Habitat for Humanity Colorado Board of Directors.  
 
Trowbridge is the recipient for Pikes Peak Habitat’s third George Hammond Award, named in honor of 
volunteer George Hammond, and one of the organization’s new homes is being built in Trowbridge’s 
honor. A retired aerospace engineer, he also serves on Habitat for Humanity International’s U.S. Policy 
Committee of the U.S. Council and Habitat for Humanity Colorado’s Advocacy Committee. 
 
Other board members are as follows: 
 
Paul Hasty, Tint Technologies, President  
Peter Hilts, Falcon School District 49, Chief Education Officer 
Ryan Mohling, Brively Consulting, Founder and Owner  
Tye Tutt, Tutt Service Enterprise LLC, Owner and President 
Candy Vandenberg, Ent Credit Union, Business Banker 
Bill Wall, Vision Trust Communications, Media Consultant 
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For Kris: Are these members considered "at large" or just "board members"? 



 
Board members are limited to three consecutive two-year terms of service. Meetings are held bi-monthly on 
the first Monday and take place at the Pikes Peak Habitat ReStore Northeast, 6250 Tutt Blvd., Colorado 
Springs, CO 80923.  

# # # 
 
About Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity 
Pikes Peak Habitat for Humanity builds strength, stability, and self-reliance through shelter in El Paso 
County. We construct permanent, affordable homes in partnership with the community and prospective 
homebuyers, who purchase their homes with affordable mortgages. In addition, our home repair program 
works with seniors, veterans, and other cost-burdened homeowners in El Paso County, who “pay it 
forward” by serving their communities. Pikes Peak Habitat has been an affiliate of Habitat for Humanity 
International since 1986 and has partnered with more than 200 families in El Paso County. For more 
information, visit http://www.pikespeakhabitat.org and follow us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and 
YouTube.  
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